
Being a concerned voting resident of Salem, Oregon, I want to see, under penalty of perjury, every 
legislative member sworn in and asked if they will gain anything from this Bill being passed financially, 
donations, contributions,  personally, etc For the record. 

I also want them asked, under penalty of perjury, if they are up to date with their vaccinations per the 
current adult cdc schedule recommendations? For the record. If not, why not?  
They are representatives of the people so they need to set a good example and get caught up, no 
exemptions, like they are expecting of children. 
If they refuse, I want them removed from the legislature and not allowed to participate in any school or 
public functions until they are caught up with ALL adult recommendations. If they were born after 1957, 
they need a booster for MMR which most adults do but are not aware of.  
Adults born after 1957 are just as likely to get measles and be contagious as an unvaccinated child. For 
the record. 
Only fair! 
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